Special Meeting December 30, 2004

1:00 PM

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on December 30, 2004, 1:00 PM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to Increase the Real Estate Tax .25 Mills to 1.37 Mills

Motion by Larry Herman second by William Albertini to adopt a \$10 Municipal and Emergency Service Tax.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to adopt an increase in the per capita tax by 2.50 to 5.00.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adopt the budget For Fiscal Year 2005.

There being no public comment, motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.